
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
A preconstruction meeting for the Old J Road Culvert Replacement Project is planned 
for 10am on September 2nd and is to be held on site, weather permitting.  Agendas will 
be provided at the meeting  
 
 

The address adjacent to the project site is 

N12339 Old J Road, Athelstane, WI. 
  
 
 
One or more town board members may be present. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


